Centennial Elementary PTA Meeting 11/4/24

Location: Centennial Library 

Attendance: Melissa Wubben, Emy Gregg, Lindsay Allen, Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan, Kristin Van Gorp, Trisha Smith, Amy Robbins, Jesse Harris, Kennedy Van Rossum, Jody Person, and Hillary Shelton. 

Melissa Wubben, President at 6:04 p.m. called the meeting to order. 

Secretary’s Report: Lindsay Allen advised that Conference Meals went well and Fall Fest was successful and will discuss items at that time. Motion approve: First - Hillary, Second - Emy. 

Treasurer’s Report: Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan provided the PTA’s current balance and statement of activity. The balance is $124,246.52. She advised of deposits and expenditures received. Motion to approve: First - Belinda, Second - Emy.

Principal’s Report: Lori Waddell was absent but provided an update to Melissa Wubben. She advised the kids are working hard and doing a great job. Motion to approve: First - Belinda, Second - Emy. 

Old Business:

Fall Fest Recap: Lindsay Allen advised that Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan created a PTA sign off sheet that would be given to each Silver Cord Volunteer. It includes responsibilities for the day such as remaining in their assigned rooms, instructions for the game in their room, and clean-up instructions. We will assign PTA members to each room to check in with the volunteers. The assigned PTA member will sign that sheet to dismiss, it will be turned in to sign their Silver Cord Volunteer sheet. We did receive two pieces of feedback and will consider those when preparing for next year. Lastly, a PTA member from an out-of-town school was present with family members and advised it was well organized and appreciated our team efforts. Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan advised of revenue from this year versus last year. Valerie Powell is the Silver Cord Volunteer contact and will provide her our recap for Fall Fest. 

Book Fair Recap: Belinda Rinehart advised of a successful book fair. She advised of revenue and expressed her appreciation to all of the volunteers. She will be in touch with volunteers regarding next book fair.

Butter Braid Recap: Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan advised that we surpassed last year's numbers. In 2023 we sold 628 braids and this year 644. We also received $205 of donations. Jennifer will send out a reminder to those who offered assistance for delivery on November 12th. 

New Business: 

Build It Up: Kristin Van Gorp advised that all systems have assigned leaders and extra assistance. She would like to schedule a meeting within the next couple of weeks to get the ball rolling and will reach out with meeting details. 

Chad’s Pizza: Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan will confirm with Chad’s Pizza on our set dates for orders and delivery. 

Spring Fundraiser: Ideas were suggested and everyone is to research said ideas and bring specifics to the December meeting. 

Next Meeting: Monday, December 2nd at 6 p.m.

Motion to adjourn: First - Belinda, Second - Jody. 
